
Meeting of “The Girls” of class of ‘57 
November 20th, 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

From left to right: 
Ruth (Larsen) Bogardt, Nancy (Phillipp) Davis, Carol (Pierce) Hasselmann 

Audrey (Menzel) Hager, Ruth (Sherman) Hunt, Sheila (Hamer) Readel 
 

Notes from Ruth Hunt relative to the meeting: 
 

I just wanted to share this picture from our monthly gathering. We 

were missing a few people as some of our snowbirds have already 

headed for warmer climates and Joyce(Remus)Brady and Barb(Russell) 

Tindall could not make it since both are still working and could 

not get the day off.   
 

Also, Mary(Fyfe)Engelbrecht has been hospitalized in ICU for a week 

with a blood pressure that does not want to stabilize and could use 

your prayers.  We all enjoy our monthly gatherings and hope the 

winter weather allows us to keep meeting during the winter.  
 

We were also missing Carole(Perry)Goyack who was unable to attend 

due to a doctor appointment. 
 

Happy Thanksgiving. 

 

Ruth 

 


